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St. Ann School 
Wednesday Memo 

10/04/17 

Don’t forget to order SCRIP! 

Remember Scrip for your  

special occasion and everyday shopping!  

Lunch supervision volunteers must 
arrive no later than 11:10 AM  
(10:55 AM if possible). 
Total for 20 Lunches for October: 
$59.00. 
 

Monday, Oct. 9 Salisbury Steak 
Supervision M. Clark 
Tuesday, Oct. 10 Pulled Chicken Taco 
Supervision Teche 
Wednesday, Oct. 11 Grilled Cheese & Soup 
Supervision Schafer 
Thursday, Oct. 12 Italian Meatball Sub 
Supervision McCoy 
Friday, Oct. 13 Roasted Turkey & Gravy 
Supervision Shumate-Olson 

Salad Bar included with hot lunch. 
Salad Bar costs $1.75 for cold lunch students. 
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Bucky Books for the 8th Grade  
Washington, D.C. Trip 

Help support our 8th graders with their trip to  

Washington, D.C. The 8th graders are heading to 

Washington, D.C., in early March. Students will have 

the opportunity to visit the Smithsonian Museums, see 

the many historical monuments, and hopefully have a 

chance to tour our nation’s capitol building. To help 

with the cost of the trip, Mrs. Grutzner is selling Bucky 

Books to help raise money towards food 

costs. If you would like to buy a book for 

$35, please let Mrs. Grutzner know at  

julie.grutzner@stanns-school.org. Each 

book sold will mean $15 towards food for 

the students. The sale ends October 15. 

Thank you for your support.   

St. Ann Book Fair 
The St. Ann Book Fair will be taking place October 5-8 in the 

Lower Level by Healy Hall. Teachers and students will get a  

preview of the books and a chance to create their wish lists on Thursday,  

October 5. The Book Fair will be open for business on Friday, October 6, 

from 8:00 AM-3:00 PM during Grandparents’/Special  Persons’ Day, as well 

as on Saturday, October 7, from 4:30-6:30 PM and Sunday, October 8, from 

8:45 AM-12:00 PM. Stop by and check it out! Books make for great birthday 

and Christmas gifts! 

Please Bring a Family Photo 

We are asking that each student bring in a family 

photo for the Faith Family bulletin board. For those who have 

already sent one in, thank you. For those who have not sent one in 

yet, please do so immediately. The deadline is tomorrow, October 

4. We would like the bulletin board to be completed in time for 

Grandparents’/Special Persons’ Day on Friday. Your photo will 

be returned; however, please do not send in your nicest, most ex-

pensive photos. 

Grandparents’/Special Persons’ Day 

October 6 

Grandparents’/Special Persons’ Day is this Friday, October 6. 

Please remember to bring in your nut-free food donations to the 

Healy Hall kitchen no later than Friday morning at 8:00 AM.  

Upcoming Events 
Eucharistic Adoration is every Monday from 12:00-1:00 

PM in the Church. Feel free to sit with the Lord the entire 

hour or for just a few minutes. 

 

The students and staff of St. Ann School will be participating 

in a  Living Rosary on Wednesday, October 11, at 2:15 PM.  

Parents are welcome to join them. 

 

Please join St. Ann School staff and students for our weekly 

All School Mass on Friday, October 6. Grandparents/Special 

Persons who are here on Friday are welcome to attend as 

well. 

 

Grandparents’/Special Persons’ Day is Friday, October 6. 

 

The St. Ann’s Fall Dance will be in the school gym on  

Friday, October 20, from 6:00-8:00 PM.  


